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Doug Brewer
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Toronto, ON MSG 2E5

Minister s Chief of Staff
Ministry of Finance
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7 Queen’s Park Crescent
Toronto, ON M7A 1Y7
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Vice President, Municipal and Stakeholder
Relations
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Pickering, ON L1V 0C4

Stephane Perrault
Chief Electoral Officer of Ontario
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30 Victoria Street
Gatineau, Quebec K1A 0M6

Angela Morgan, CMO, AOMC
President
AMCTO
2680 Skymark Avenue
Mississauga, ON L4W 516

Greg Essensa
Chief Electoral Office of Ontario
Elections Ontario
51 Rolark Drive
Toronto, ON M1R3B1

RE: Resolution - Voter s List for Municipal Elections

This letter will serve to advise that at a meeting of City of Quinte West Council held on
January 21, 2019 Council supported the attached resolution from the City of Hamilton
regarding Voter s List for Municipal Elections by passing the following resolution:

That the City of Quinte West supports the resolution passed by the City of Hamilton for
the re-establishment of the multi-stakeholder working group between the Ministry of
Municipal Affairs, Ministry of Finance, AMCTO, MPAC, Elections Canada and Elections
Ontario in exploring and identifying ways to create and maintain the Voters' List for
Municipal Elections;

And further that this resolution be forwarded to the Ministry of Municipal Affairs, Ministry
of Finance, MPAC, AMCTO, Elections Canada, Elections Ontario and the Association of
Municipalities of Ontario for consideration.  Carried



I trust this is the information you require. The City of Quinte West believes there is merit
in re-establishing this group in an effort to improve the Voter s List for future elections.

Sincerely,

CITY OF QUINTE WEST

Kevin Heath
City Clerk

cc: Pat Vanini, Executive Director, AMO
cc: Stephanie Paparella, Legislative Coordinator, City of Hamilton


